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Dear Harold, 
I hope this letter finds you and Lillian doing better 

during these difficult days. I am sorry I have not written more often 

but this has been a busier semester than most. I am teaching an extra 

course at a local junior college because someone they hired to teach 

four sociology classes got cold-feet at the last minute and left 

town. So I agreed to fill in. 
Enclosed is a fairly finished first draft of an article 

based on the research I did this past summer. It will take me another 

few weeks to complete the footnotes, but the draft contains the numbers 

to each of the footnotes. It took me much longer to complete because E 

had to do some of the writing and typing after classes began. 

Of course, any comments you might want to make would be welcome, but 

please don't drop any other project to do this. 
This coming January I plan to do a special course on the 

evidentiary hearing transcript which you let me copy when T was up there 

with Bill N. . I am also thinkin7 of requiring students in this project 

to read Frame-Up. If I did have to order some copies of Frame-Up, should 

I go through you? Or perhans enlist Jerry McKnight's help? At this point, 

I really don't know how many will 	up. My guess is that it will be 

a fairly small number, probably less than 10. 
Again, I hope you and Lil are doing better. Also, please 

don't hesitate to contact Hanh-Trang about any nutrition questions related 

to dialysis. 

dest, 
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